PUNJAB & HARYANA HIGH COURT AT CHANDIGARH
PUBLIC NOTICE

Type/Computer Test for 283 posts of Clerks on the
Establlshment of the High Court |
|

This is for the information of all concerned that Type/Computer Test
of the qualified candidates, for the post of Clerks is scheduled to be held on

22.01.2017(Sunday).
Roll numbers have been dispatched.

In case, roll number is not received by any qualified candidate till
15.01.2017, Assistant Registrar (Recruitmént) may be contacted on any working

day, during working hours on telephone number 0172-6607123.
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